
 
 

 
 

Ref No. SSLL/41/2022-2023                    Date: 25th August, 2022 
 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Online Surveillance Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/IJ/ 2022-2023 / 159 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
We acknowledge your e-mail dated 25th August 2022 captioned Volume Verification Letter. 
 
We wish to confirm that Shreyas Shipping and Logistics Limited (‘the Company’) has shared all relevant 
information which may have a bearing on the stock price from time to time with the Exchanges. The 
Company is in compliance with the applicable regulation of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, at all times 
and we therefore further confirm that the Company does not have any impending announcement or 
information which is not brought out to the notice of the Exchange and thereby the investors at large. 
  
The movement in price is beyond the control of the Management. 
  
We request you to kindly make a note of the above and oblige. 
  
Thank you 
  
Yours sincerely, 
For Shreyas Shipping and Logistics Limited 
 
 
 
 
Namrata Malushte 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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